
We have been learning 
about…..

22/4/22



Cloudy the guinea pig had his first garden excursion of the year!



As part of the introduction to our new 
core text we went to look for flowers.

What happened to the 
willow tunnel?



We painted the flowers we would like to see in our gardens. 



Tell me about 
your Lego 
creations!



Welcome to 
the Dough 
Disco.  What 
did you do 
with the 
dough?



Working as a team to use the parachute!  Can 
you remember what games you played?


